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February 10, 2020

1005 E. Riverview Avenue
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Attn: Todd & Lori Hauenstein
Re:  Request for Relocated Drive Access to Property
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Hauenstein,

I received your written request for a relocated drive access to your outbuilding located at 1005 E.
Riverview Avenue. Due to the Industrial Drive River Bridge Project (PID 22984 HEN-NEW
BRIDGE), your current access drive to your outbuilding will be removed. You have requested for
the access to be relocated from your northwesterly property line on the westerly side of the
outbuilding and connect with E. Riverview Avenue at approximate Project Sta. 597. This location
would be roughly aligned with the existing drive access for HN 954 E. Riverview Avenue.

Please consider this letter as written approval for your request. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact my office at your convenience.

Yours truly,
/

Chad E. Lulfs, P.E., P.S.
Director of Public Works
City of Napoleon, Ohio

cc: Joel L. Mazur, City Manger
Jeff Rathge, Operations Superintendent
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